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Maury Carter & Associates 908 S. Delaney Ave., Orlando, has added to its holdings at 
the Old Dixie Highway interchange with Interstate 95 at the Volusia/Flagler county line. 
Under the name Carter-Marco Polo Land Trust, the firm bought a 12.5-acre parcel from 
Dietrich Schefe for $500,000. Daryl M. Carter and Jeffrey R. Douglas represented Carter 
& Associates while John Ellis of Pioneer Realty, formerly of Daytona Beach, represented 
the seller.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


